The new project will allow 100 Baltic dairy farm managers
and veterinarians to receive training at the International
Livestock Management Schools (ILMS) of Kemptville, Ontario.
Top graduates from the Canadian courses will participate in
follow-up tralnlng in the Baltic States. Through this
process, it is expected that up to 1,200 people will receive
instruction.

This is one of about 14 Canadian technical assistance
projects for the Baltic States currently completed or
approved. Other projects include assistance to the foreign
ministries and parliaments of Lithuania and Latvia, and
technical and practical advice to firms adapting to a market
economy.
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